
Promoting Conscious Water Usage  

 

Local water stream- Ashwani Khadd cleaning drive with Healing Himalayas  

Regular cleaning campaigns are organized in and 

around campus as a part of the Swachh Bharat 

Campaign. A cleaning campaign was organized at 

the riverside area near Xanadu Café situated at 

Ashwani Khadd in collaboration with Healing 

Himalayas. More than 60 volunteers spent several 

hours cleaning up the stream which has fallen prey 

to tourism vagaries. The beautiful water body is 

often littered with plastic and other garbage. The 

garbage collection was segregated and sent for 

proper disposal. The team from Healing 

Himalayas and the volunteers interacted with the locals sensitizing them about the growing 

menace of plastic. 

Volunteers picking up plastic at the riverside area 



  

Volunteers carrying bags filled with plastic.  

  

  

Volunteers with bags full of plastic collected by them.  

 

 



Promoting conscious and safe water usage at Local Schools  

In a benevolent act aimed at fostering a sense of environmental responsibility and 

promoting clean water awareness, Shoolini University recently extended its helping hand 

to a nearby local school. As part of their ongoing commitment to social and environmental 

causes, Shoolini University donated a state-of-the-art Reverse Osmosis (RO) water filter 

to the school, thereby initiating a positive change in the lives of the students and the local 

community. This act of generosity and responsibility highlights Shoolini University's 

dedication to fostering a sense of consciousness about water usage and the importance of 

clean water in our daily lives. The RO water filter, known for its superior filtration 

capabilities, is designed to provide pure, safe, and clean drinking water. By making this 

donation, Shoolini University aims to not only ensure access to clean and potable water 

but also set an example for the importance of sustainable and conscious water usage. 

 

 

 



 

Appreciation letter from the school 

 

 



Empowering Minds: Shoolini University's Water Management Awareness Event in 

Collaboration with St. Luke's 

An extremely informative event 

was held to create awareness 

against the wastage of water by the 

students of St Luke’s. Nukkad 

Natak on the topic of ‘Save the 

water was enacted in Shoolini 

University. It is a very relevant 

issue that our society is facing these 

days, especially the depletion of 

groundwater and the throwing of 

waste in the water bodies of the 

Himalayan region. A message from 

a peer group affects more compared to the guidelines given by the seminars and conferences. 

We at Shoolini stand with the cause and being an educational institute understand our duty to 

instill good values and spread awareness against such concerns which will surely be a disaster 

if not controlled in near times. The students were given refreshments and a campus tour by the 

volunteers of the university.  

 


